
Hello Hornet Families, 
 

Thanks to you, we were able to achieve 95% in most benchmark content areas. Thank you 
for sending your children to school on time those days! We appreciate you. 
 

We want to wish the happiest of weeks to Ms. James, Ms. Miller, and Mr. Wright during this 
National School Counseling Week! Thank you for the support you provide our students and 
families and thank you for being an amazing, integral part of the Hornet family! 
 

Baseball & soccer tryouts will begin on February 20 and track tryouts begin February 27. 
Registration details can be found at dragonflymax.com 
 

Our basketball teams will play at MLK Middle School on Monday at 5:00. Students planning 
to attend must go home on their regular mode of transportation and return with a parent who 
will accompany them throughout the game. No bags of any kind are allowed. Students who 
were assigned OSS or ISS within the past 30 days are not eligible to attend. 
 

ELA and Math MAP testing is happening this week. Students must show growth from the 
Fall MAP administration. Research shows students test best during the regular test 
administration. Please be sure your child is in attendance everyday but especially on 
Thursday and Friday. 
Report Cards are coming home Wednesday. Be on the lookout in your child’s bookbag and, 
while in there, be sure your child’s bag is organized for a successful quarter. 
 

As a reminder, I am asking for 100% attendance and that early dismissals be reserved for 
emergencies only. The only exception is if your child is sick or contagious. All students need 
to be in school, on time, all day on every school day. 
 

Families, ARMS is partnering with Clothes Bin to collect items you may not be able to use 
anymore. Don’t throw them away! Clothes Bin is collecting clothing, footwear, 
undergarments, accessories, handbags, and linens. Every pound of items goes to 
support Albemarle Road Middle! Thank you in advance for your donations.   
 

Remember to follow us on ParentSquare, Instagram (@arms.ib.academy) and Facebook 
(Albemarle Road Middle Academy) for the latest updates! 
 

Let’s have a great week, Hornets! 
 

 
 


